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27th January 2015 
 

Year 10 Well-Being Day 
 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
We plan to hold a well-being day for Year 10 pupils on Thursday 26th February 2015, which is 
Tutor Review Day for Years 7 to 9. 
 
The following activities have been planned for the day: 
 

 A whole year group talk on Well-Being and Healthy Lifestyles 
 Workshops to include; a beginner’s course on first aid, self-defence, drugs and alcohol 

awareness and keeping safe 
 
The day will begin at 8:55am as usual, but will finish at 2:30pm.  Please note that the scholars’ bus 
service will run as normal for the journey to school in the morning but will not be available when 
the children are dismissed.  Please make alternative transport arrangements to ensure your child gets 
home safely. 
 
Pupils do not need to wear school uniform, but should be dressed in suitable sportswear (i.e. 
jogging bottoms, t-shirt and trainers) to enable them to participate in the activities which will all be 
held indoors.  No make-up will be allowed.  In addition, pupils will be provided with a free lunch 
on the day. 
 
I am confident that the day will prove to be helpful in supporting our pupils to make informed 
decisions about living a healthy and well balanced lifestyle.  
 
The Year 10 Parents’ Evening will take place on Thursday 19th March; you will receive more 
details about the arrangements for this in a separate letter, including how to make an appointment 
with individual subject staff.  
 
Yours faithfully 

 
C Rush 
Head of Learning Year 10 


